
 

Dear Families,  

This week we have introduced Science week to our students and over the 
next two weeks we will have fun being scientists and enjoying different 
experiments. 

Thank you to those families who were able to join us in our ‘Picnic in the 
Park’ excursion.  We all enjoyed ourselves and it was great to see how 
much the children loved it. 

Term 3 

Week 4 

BOOK WEEK PARADE 

Wednesday 24th August.  

11.20am start on the                          

basketball courts. 

More information to follow. 

PICNIC IN THE PARK 

Session 1 had a great fun day 
at the park on Monday. 

Session 2 will enjoy a fun day 
tomorrow.  A reminder that no 
canteen orders will be available 

tomorrow. 

We will be leaving preschool at 
10 am to walk down to the park. 

We will leave the park at 
1.30pm to walk back. 

All families welcome to join us 
at the park. 

Don’t forget your hat, water 
bottle and lunch box. 

VARIETY CLUB RALLY 

The school has been invited to     
cater breakfast for 350 Variety 

Club Rally entrants on  

Friday 19th August. 

Due to the size of the staff and 
having staff members away - we 
are seeking the assistance of any 

available parents who would be 
available to help. 

What can you do to help - 

• Tables, chairs and cooking 
equipment needs to be set up 
on Thursday (18th) afternoon. 

• Cooking BBQ breakfast (we 
need helpers from 5am) 

• Serving breakfast (from 6am) 

• Help pack up at the end once 
they leave the school at 8am. 

If you are able to help in anyway at 
all or know any family/friends who 
would be keen, please let us know. 

Many hands make light work! 




